

October 15th, 2024

Dear parent/carer,

Do you want to play a part in the decision-making of The Moorlands Primary Federation?

Would you like to represent parents and carers on The Moorlands Primary Federation Trust Board?

We hope that you are well and enjoyed the weekend.

As you are aware, The Moorlands Primary Federation, the Multi Academy Trust of which school is part, sent a letter to all parents/carers advising of upcoming vacancies for two Parent Trustees.

The two posts are open to consideration for any current parent within our family of nine schools and are offered on a voluntary basis.

As a member of the Trust Board, the Parent Trustee will represent all of the parents/ carers and help to guide the strategic direction of all nine schools within The Moorlands Primary Federation, not solely the school at which their child/children attend.

Full Trust Board meetings ordinarily take place four times per year at 6.00pm: comprising of an AGM in September, plus one termly meeting. Trustees are also encouraged to join a Committee which meets termly. Attendance at a number of these meetings could be undertaken remotely. The Parent Trustee has a four-year period of office and fulfils the role of a Director of the Multi Academy Trust.

If you would like to be considered for one of the posts, please contact <a href="mailto:TMPFtrustee@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk">TMPFtrustee@tmpf.staffs.sch.uk</a> for further details, or speak with the school office.

Kind regards,

Nick Chesters Chair of The Moorlands Primary Federation MAT Jared Eccles Chief Executive Officer

















